
From: Reworked Camden  
Sent: 04 May 2023 17:39 
To: MADE IN CAMDEN LONDON; Planning  
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
Herby accept this communication in support of the latest  project from 
LABTEC in Camden Market. Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 
 
Having been a camden citizen for more than 30 years I have created 
various community engagement projects with Camden Council. 
 
This project I believe will add another dynamic for both tourists and locals 
by adding a new level of culture, excitement an engaging experience for all. 
 
 I am  currently a trader in Camden Market and I know LABTEC very well 
and  I am sure that they will allow these new areas to be accessed freely by 
the local community groups and schools and I think the idea of the ferris 
wheel is spectacular and shall be visited by tourists as well as locals 
community creating a new addition to the skyline which is monumental.  
 
I have no doubt  that this new phase will be constructed and delivered  with 
such Labtec style which had been a blessing to the market and has uplifted 
the whole area in my opinion.  
 
 
Your sincerely,  
 
Mark  Hall 
 


